
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Mark 10 Mission and Aid to the Church in Need- Red Wednesday 

 

On the 22nd of November, St Bernard’s is participating in the Mark 10 Mission and Aid to the Church.  

To promote this day, we are requesting that our students wear something red with their school 

uniform.   

 

In addition, we will have a Parent Pay portal for donations to the Mark 10 Mission Aid to the 

Church in Need, and St Bernard’s Liturgy Prefects will also be joining a live stream event on this 

day.  This will enable our students to participate in the activities and learn first-hand about this 

Charity which, as you will see from its logo below, is a Pontifical Foundation elevated by Pope 

Benedict XVI in 2011 to emphasise its decades of service. 

 

If you would like to know more about the important work of this foundation, please click on the 

hyperlink below.  

  

Aid to the Church in Need | Home (acnuk.org) 
 
There is a great deal of information on the website detailing the valuable work done by this Charity, 

including their work dedicated to:  

 

Red Wednesday 2023: £100k ‘Matched’ Challenge:  

This #RedWednesday, please join us to give a gift of hope to Africa. We are calling for 

individuals, schools and communities  

to help ACN raise £100K4AFRICA by the end of 2023. 

 

With many thanks in advance for your kind generosity. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S.B. McCurdy 

Lay Chaplain 
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